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Superior	Courts	Carpet	Request	for	Proposal	
Addendum	#3	

	
Due	to	the	change	in	scope	to	incorporate	hard	flooring,	the	County	has	extended	
the	proposal	closing	date	and	opted	to	have	an	optional	2nd	site	walk.	The	responses	
and	changes	made	at	the	October	13th	site	walk	will	be	published	on	Tuesday,	
October	21st.			
	
To	accommodate	this	additional	site	visit	and	the	change	in	scope,	the	closing	date	
has	been	extended	to	November	13,	2014	at	5pm	PST.	
	
Please	email	aarmstrong@co.yuba.ca.us	if	you	will	be	attending	the	2nd	site	walk	on	
October	30th	beginning	at	3pm	and	meeting	at	the	front	of		the	courthouse.		
 


